
Submitter: Janine Law 

On Behalf Of: self 

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Oregon has a long standing, smoothly operating system for mail in voting that has 

proven historically to get Oregonians voting. Removing the option for easy mail in 

voting, would serve only to make it difficult for those in rural areas to vote easily. Do 

not mess with our great system. 


